
Learning 
 
In the Autumn term, the Year 
4 curriculum will consist of: 
Reading, Writing, Maths,  
Science, History, French and 
Computing. We will also have 
two PE lessons each week. 
 Our PE lessons are on  
Monday and Wednesday.  
Children should have their kit 
in school each day as PE 
days may change and we are 
unable to give 
out spare 
items of  
clothing. 

Welcome to Year 4! 
We are so excited to see you all and hope that you are looking 

forward to learning in Year 4. 

Homework 
Homework will consist of 
reading their 
reading books, 
spellings, TTRS, 
My Maths and 
their book  
review. Spelling sheets will 
be sent home every  
Thursday. In order to  
reduce paper                       
correspondence, if you want 
to show any homework your 
child has completed, please 
email 
year4@grendon.bham.sch.uk. 
This is where you can also 
contact class teachers. 

Don’t forget... 
 
Please remember to 
bring these things into 
school every day. 
 
 Your book bag, reading 

book and book review book  
 A water bottle (labelled)  
 A healthy snack for break 
 Glasses if needed 
 Inhaler if needed 
 Lunch and a separate 

drink (if you are not  
having school lunches) 
 
 

Staff 
4G’s teachers are Mrs.  
Godfrey and Mrs. Rodgers. 
Mrs. Godfrey will be in class 
from Monday to Thursday and 
Mrs. Rodgers will 
be in class on 
Monday  
Afternoons and 
Fridays.  
4M’s teacher is  
Miss Mills with Mr. Goodman 
teaching Mondays.  
The Teaching Assistants in 
4G and 4H are Mrs. O’Hare 
and Mrs. Suthers. 
We are all so happy to be 
back and are looking 
forward to working with your 
children. 
   

Timings 
 
Please       
remember 
that school is 
running a              
soft start. Children may 
come into the classroom 
from 8.40am.The bell will 
ring at 8.50am. Please 
note, the children are  
considered late after 
8.50am.  
Children are to be collected 

at 3.20pm. Hopefully, you  
are now familiar with   
entrance and exit routes. 
Thank you.  

Reading 
Your child loves reading 
with you, so please              
encourage them at 
home and remember 
to bring all books 
back to school in 
book bags. In Key Stage 2,   
children are asked to 
complete a weekly book  
review to show their  
understanding of the text 
they have read.  
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